WELCOME LAKEMONT FAMILIES!

It'm Kate Milton and I'm so excited to introduce myself as your PTO President for the 2025—2026 school year! Whether you're brand-new to our school or a returning family, we're thrilled to have you as part of our amazing community. The PTO (that's short for Parent Teacher Organization) is here to bring a little extra fun, connection and support to your child's school experience through events like Spring Carnival, Family Fun Nights, Mother/Son Bowling, the Father/Daughter Dance and so much more.

Want to get involved? We'd love that!

The PTO is powered entirely by parent and family volunteers. Whether you can help a little or a lot, your time makes a difference. Come lend a hand, meet other families and have some fun while supporting our school!

Mark your Calendars!

Our first General PTO Meeting is on Monday, August 25th at 6:15 PM in the Media Center. It's a great chance to hear what's coming up, ask questions and connect with other parents. Can't make the first meeting? No problem, a full calendar of meetings is included in this packet.

Stay in the know

The best way to keep up with everything PTO? Visit our website at LakemontPTO.com and follow us on Facebook and Instagram for real-time updates, event reminders and fun photos from around the school. We're committed to making sure every family feels informed, included and confident in how they can support their child's school experience.

We've packed this folder with everything you need to get started including forms, info and fun ways to get involved!

- PTO Events & Calendar
- Homeroom Parent
- Lakemont T-Shirt Orders
- Annual Pledge

- Adopt-a-Class
- Birthday Book Club
- Corporate Sponsorship
- Brick Engraving

I'm really looking forward to a fun and memorable year at Lakemont and can't wait to get to know more of you along the way. Let's make it a great one together!

Thank you!

Lakemont PTO President